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Happy New Year 

  

 

Year  Pupil  Year  Pupil  

First 

Steps  

Mya & Georgia Year 3  Joe & Emma 

Reception  Aaron & Jarryd Year 4  Harry A & Charlie 

Year 1  Isla & Joshua Year 5  Ellis & Samuel 

Year 2  Princess & Ruby Year 6  Claudia & Noah 

 

 

 

 
Year 

 

Pupil 

 

Year Pupil 

Reception Layla Year 4 Daniel 

Year 1 Ayva  Year 5 Jacob 

Year 2  Charlie Year 6 Charley  

Year 3 Thea   
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Reception 

 

98.72% Year 4 92% 

Year 1 

 

98.82% Year 5 96.55% 

Year 2 

 

92.41% Year 6 95.06% 

Year 3 

 

93.67% Overall 

school 

attendance 

95.31% 

 

 
We have the following birthdays this week 

 

Year 1 – Minnie & Skyler 

Year 3 – Julia 

Year 5 – Charlie 

 

Wishing you all a fantastic birthday!! 
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News 

 

 

• Please remember if you send grapes in with your child 

they need to be cut in half.  We appreciate your co-

operation. 

 

 

• Next week we will be launching our School Money system, 

I hope you are as excited as we are.  Please bear with us 

while we iron out any teething issues. 

 

 

• Drumming starts on Monday for KS2 and will run up to 

Easter. The club runs from 3.15 – 4.30pm and costs 

£28.00, if you wish to secure a place please send payment 

into school on Monday. 

 

 

• Choir for KS2 will start again on Thursday. 

 

 

• We are expecting a new date for Young Voices shortly, 

we will notify parents when we have this. 

 

 

   

 

     

 

 


